STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE

Inter-Department Communication

DATE: January 7, 2014
AT (OFFICE): NHPUC

\AVES

FROM: Michael Ladam, Assistant Director, Telecommunications

SUBJECT: DT 13-346: Notification of segTEL, Inc. d/b/a FirstLight Fiber for
License to Construct and Maintain Fiber Optic Cable Across
Public Waters

TO: Debra Howland, Executive Director

On December 6, 2013, segTEL, Inc. d/b/a FirstLight Fiber filed a notification
pursuant to RSA 371:17-a of its intent to construct and maintain a fiber optic cable
between two existing utility poles, across public waters in the town of Peterborough.
This notification includes:

a) A description of the specific geographic location;
b) A description of the pole locations;
c) A copy of an application for a pole attachment license that has been

submitted to the pole owners; and

d) An affidavit signed by the officer responsible for the construction of this
crossing, stating that the crossing will be constructed in accordance with
both the National Electrical Safety Code and any requirements of the pole
license.

In Staff's assessment this notification meets all the requirements of RSA 371:17-a,
and therefore a license for this crossing may be issued pursuant to RSA 371:20.



